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As we celebrate 130 years of Mothers’ 
Union in the Oxford Diocese, may God’s 

Word inspire us to rejoice in his 
faithfulness through the years and to 

envision us with faith for the future. 
 

Celebration 
 

Let them thank the Lord for his faithful 

love and his wondrous works for all 

people, Psalm 107:8 
 

 
 

As we celebrate 130 years of Mothers’ 
Union in the Oxford Diocese, may God’s 

Word inspire us to rejoice in his 
faithfulness through the years and to 

envision us with faith for the future. 
 

God’s faithfulness 
 

May the favour of the Lord our God rest 
on us; establish the work of our hands 

for us – yes, establish the work of our 
hands. Psalm 90:1, 17 

 
 
 

As we celebrate 130 years of Mothers’ 
Union in the Oxford Diocese, may God’s 

Word inspire us to rejoice in his 
faithfulness through the years and to 

envision us with faith for the future. 
 

God’s faithfulness 
 

The plans of the Lord stand firm,  
the purposes of his heart through all 

generations. Psalm 33:11 
 

 
 

As we celebrate 130 years of Mothers’ 
Union in the Oxford Diocese, may God’s 

Word inspire us to rejoice in his 
faithfulness through the years and to 

envision us with faith for the future. 
 

Our faith for the future 
 

Now faith is being sure of what we hope 
for and certain of what we do not see. 

Hebrews 11:1 
 

As we celebrate 130 years of Mothers’ 
Union in the Oxford Diocese, may God’s 

Word inspire us to rejoice in his 
faithfulness through the years and to 

envision us with faith for the future. 
 

Celebration 
 

They celebrate your abundant goodness 

and joyfully sing of your righteousness. 
Psalm 145:7 

 
 
 

 

As we celebrate 130 years of Mothers’ 

Union in the Oxford Diocese, may God’s 
Word inspire us to rejoice in his 

faithfulness through the years and to 
envision us with faith for the future. 
 

God’s faithfulness 
 

The Lord is good. His unfailing love 

continues forever, and his faithfulness 
continues to each generation.  Psalm 

100:5 
 

 
 

As we celebrate 130 years of Mothers’ 

Union in the Oxford Diocese, may God’s 
Word inspire us to rejoice in his 

faithfulness through the years and to 

envision us with faith for the future. 
 

Our faith for the future 
 

For I know the plans I have for you,’ 

declares the Lord, ‘plans to prosper you  
and not to harm you, plans to give you 

hope and a future. Jeremiah 29:11 
 
 

As we celebrate 130 years of Mothers’ 

Union in the Oxford Diocese, may God’s 
Word inspire us to rejoice in his 

faithfulness through the years and to 
envision us with faith for the future. 
 

Celebration 
 

Praise the Lord! Praise God in his 
sanctuary; praise him in his mighty 

heavens! Praise him for his mighty 
deeds; praise him according to his 

excellent greatness!   Psalm 150:1-3  
  

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm+150%3A1-6&version=ESV

